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Dear Readers,

Organon F commences its 20th year of
existence. Now, it seems incredible that, in
spite of various unfavorable circumstances, it
has not only survived, but also has even
grown in content and form. We publish
more papers in English and still more au-
thors from around the world publish their
papers in the journal. Also, and even more
importantly, we are very happy that now our
journal attracts more authors from Slovakia
and that it publishes a lot of papers by young
researchers. It is evidence that, despite the
prevalence of the non-analytic philosophy at
the Slovak universities, analytic philosophy
has become established in the area.

Doubtless, Organon F is taken as a res-
pected philosophical journal. The addition of
the “international” to the “philosophical jour-
nal” stresses not only the fact that the journal
is issued by institutions of two countries and
that the papers appearing in it are written in
various languages but also the fact that it is
indexed in the most prestigious world databas-
es and that the advisory board consists of, over
and above the most prominent Slovak and
Czech philosophers, famous philosophers from
around the world. Strengthening the interna-
tional scope of the journal is our primary am-
bition.

The Journal distribution, starting with
this anniversary volume, undertakes the prin-
cipal changes. Since our ambition to open up
Organon F for a much wider audience and,
hence, to proceed in the propagation of analyt-
ic philosophy, we come to change the edition
form and the distribution policy.

Beginning with No. 1/2013, Organon F
also appears in an online form and every pa-
per is freely accessible on our website
(http:/fwww.klemens.sav.sk/fiusav/organon,).
The access to papers is unlimited and free,
and there are no authorization codes. How-
ever, the print issues of the journal will still
be available in selected libraries.

Allowing for these changes, which will
hopefully lead to a better availability of the
papers appearing in the journal, we decided to
cancel the journal subscription fees for individ-
uals and institutions. We suppose that having
the papers online makes the subscription fees
superfluous. However, it still holds that selected
libraries and philosophical institutions will re-
ceive the printed version for free. Also, those
individual readers interested in the printed
version are highly invited to contact our office
directly at filoorgf@savba.sk. 1 hese
changes do apply to the regular as well as to
the supplementary issues of the journal.

We believe that the new form of the jour-
nal distribution will be compelling not only to
our readers, but also to our authors. The pa-
pers appearing in Organon F will be easily
and illimitably available from all around the
world. For that reason the papers, especially
those written in English, can reach much more
readers than before.

We believe that you will appreciate the
recent changes concerning availability and dis-
tribution of our journal and that you will
continually hold favor for it.

The Editors



